
Amherst Girls Softball League 
2018 Pitching Clinic 

We are proud to announce that we will again be sponsoring a series of pitching clinics for the girls in our house league. These successful clinics have become more and more popular every year. 
This year there will be 8 pitching sessions. 
They will be taught the basics of the pitching motion and receive instruction as they develop their skills. They will learn drills to work on at home to improve their speed and accuracy. 

When: Sundays 1/7, 1/14, 1/28, 2/4, 2/11, 2/25, 3/4 & 3/11 
There are no pitching clinics on 1/21 and  2/18                                    Time:            Grades 2 - 4   10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Grades 5 and up  11:00 AM - 12:00 PM Where:            North Amherst Recreation Center Cost:                $75 (There will not be reimbursement for missed sessions)  

The clinic is being run by pitching instructor Katie Bull with AGSL directors assisting.  Registration will again be done online at the AGSL website www.amherstgirlssoftball.com.  If you cannot register online, please contact Michelle Maccagnano at (716) 381-1588 or via email at mmaccagnano@aol.com  Space is limited. Register early to guarantee your spot. 
The NARC is located at 4415 Millersport Hwy, E. Amherst, NY 14051. The entrance to the NARC parking lot is on New Rd. between Smith Rd. and Millersport Hwy. 

All pitchers must bring a catcher to catch for them. All non-adult (under 18) catchers will be required to bring and wear a catcher’s mask and helmet 

Questions may be directed to Michelle Maccagnano mmaccagnano@aol.com 


